
 

 

 

ILGA thanks everyone for their support of its annual fundraiser, Swing for Hope.  
Together with our members and community, we raised $9,895 to assist the 
University of Arizona’s Cancer Research Center in its efforts to find a cure for all 
types of cancer. 

 

Special thanks to the Ironwood Golf Course and the Grill on the Green staff for their 
assistance with this event.   
 
We are very grateful for the unwavering support of our members and extended 
community.  Our heartfelt thanks to the businesses and members who donated 
items for our raffle.  Also, many thanks to our members who volunteered their time 
to help make our event a success! 


